Deanery Consultation Meeting

Meon Bridge Benefice

Droxford Parish Church

5.30pm  Wednesday 17th August
Open to All residents of Meonstoke, Corhampton, Exton and Droxford

Chair: Angela Peagram (Churchwarden – Meonstoke)

Speakers:  
John Symes (Deanery Synod Representative Meon Bridge Benefice)



Norman Chapman (Lay Chair, Bishop's Waltham Deanery)

Agenda
1. Welcome and Introductions

2. Deanery Plan

· Our Parish and Diocesan Context – John Symes

· The Deanery Context and proposed Plan for parish re-ordering – Norman Chapman



(Reference: paper with Deanery Proposal)

3. Deanery Proposal:  Discussion and Key Questions

1. If we work with a group of parishes (which we will have to) should it include Hambledon and/or Wickham, and/or Swanmore?  What are the benefits of linking to a larger parish?

2. Within a group, what kind of Ministry should the Meon Valley specialise in, eg Anna Chaplaincy?

3. What types of services do we want? More of the same? More music? More informal?  Breakfast services? Think widely – all churches need not offer the same.

4. How can we generate more Lay leadership? Could this help with the variety of services? Can we borrow/share from our neighbours?  How do we encourage lay volunteers to come forward?  

5. How can we develop closer cooperation with our pre-schools and schools?  Could Meonstoke or Hambledon (who have CofE schools) take the leadership in the wider group? Can we better share experience and coordinate volunteers?

6. How can we widen representation on the PCC's to meet the diocesan criteria for filling vacancies?  What skills are needed?  How can we improve communication and understanding of the role of the PCC?
